
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 
CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401 

1630 Chestnut Street Tower IT 

~:~gAS: 50 

September 25, 1985 

WBRD-50-390,82-01 
WBRD-50-391 /82-01 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region IT 
Attn: Dr. 3. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator 
101 Marietta Street, VW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Dear Dr. Grace: 

WA&TTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANT UNIIT 2 - RICaSs Iva MOVEMENT CF CONTAINME NT EITRAT IOU 
BELLOWS - WBRD-50-390/82.-0l AND WBRD-50-391/82-01 - SUppkLMEN TO yINAL REPORT 

The subject deficiency was initially reported to NRC-OIN Inspector R. V. Crienjak on December 4. 1981 in accordance with 10 CIFR 50.55(e) as NCR 
WBE CKB 8119. Interim reports were submitted on January 8, March 16, 
August 4. anid December 2, 1982 and May 18, 1983. Our final report was 
submitted on October 3, 1983. This constitutes our supplemental final report.  

The date of June 30, 1985 f or completion of corrective actions indicated in our supplmental final report on this matter was not met. As stated in our final report on this item, actions needed for unit 2 were to be performed 
under engineering change notice (ECU) 3645. This was based on the fact that 
the analysis problems for unit 2 were opposite hand to the unit I problems 
cited in our final report. In 1984, TVA completely revised its analysis 
program for unit 2 piping and sup;2rts and, as part of this change, the scope Of ECU 3645 was revised to emit all unit 2 work. New analyses were performed 
f~or all unit 2 piping and new isometrics were generated. Because of this, the unit 2 work originally mentioned in our final report is now being completed as part. of the overall programmatic changes being accomplished for unit 2 using various icis. This work will be completed per the revised unit 2 schedule and no later than unit 2 fuel load.  

Au, Equal Opportunity Emtployer
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If you have any questions, pleas, get in touch with R. H. Shell at 
ITS 858-2688.  

Very truly yours, 

TEIIIESSRE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

W.Hufham, Manager 
Liensing, and Risk Protection 

cc: Mr. James Taylor, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Records Center 
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations 
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500 
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

September 25, 1985


